
Dear Shavkat 

Victor is a person who has always been committed to Central Asia. This loss is great. I am 
grateful to him for the way he supported our projects and that he continued to promote your 
career after your doctorate. 

I hereby express my condolences and my thoughts are with his bereaved family, especially 
Galina. 

 
 
 
Dr. Matthias Höher 
Managing Director 
Center for international Development and Environmental Research (ZEU)  
Senckenbergstraße 3 
D - 35390 Giessen 
Tel.: +49 641 99 12700 
Fax: +49 641 99 12709 / 12719 
E-Mail: office@zeu.uni-giessen.de 
URL: http://www.uni-giessen.de/zeu 
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